
BOARD MEMBERS 

John Krizman, Chairman 

Emery White, Vice Chairman 
Charles Bates, Treasurer 
Royal Collard, Sec'y 
Leonard Darnell 

Edith M. Kinder 
Office Manager 

Central Grand Valley Sanitation District 
589 Grand Valley Drive 

Grand Junction, Colorado 81501 
Phone 434-3642 

November 10, 1981 

City of Grand Junction 
250 North 5th Street 
Grand Junction, Colorado 81501 

Attention: Steven M. Hanson 
Assistant Finance Director 

Dear Mr. Hanson: 

The Central Grand Valley Sanitation District Board 
Members are requesting you meet at their next regular 
scheduled board meeting November 23, 1981, at 7:00 P.M. 
at the Cross Roads Methodist Church, at 30 Road and 
Patterson. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Board of Directors 

CENTRAL GRAND VALLEY SANITATION DISTRICT 

By: Edith M. Kinder 
Office Manager 
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